
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We’re temporarily closing this location for remodeling to serve 

you better in the future. 

Please visit our other location: 

17700 San Pedro Ave, Suite 430 

San Antonio, TX 78232 

210-495-3888 

www.sizzlingwok.info 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and truly appreciate your 

understanding. We look forward to seeing you again soon! 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Sizzling Wok Management 


